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All ships should be required to contain their wastes and discharge only into approved treatment
plants on shore. We cannot afford to continue to pollute the seas, which are severely impacted
already.

Coastal areas like Puget Sound or the Chesapeake Bay should be particularly secured from harmful

discharges. Anything less is planet-destructive. Human health is jeopardized by weak current
regulations.



